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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH

July 14, 1994 Hazardous Materials Division
80 Swan Way, Rm. 200
: Qakland, CA 94621
Mr. Don Elgie ' . (510) 271-4320
P.O. Box 203
Orinda CA 94563

RE: 14100 Doolittle Drive, San Leandro CA 94577

Dear Mr. Elgie:

This Department has received and reviewed a briefly-detailed
workplan to continue the investigation of the subject site. The
workplan dated July 11, 1994 was submitted by your comsultant of
record, Blymyer Engineers, Inc. (BEI) in response to comments
made by this Department in a letter dated February 9, 1994.

This workplan represents efforts by you to obtain a "no further
action" status for the subject property as we have discussed in
meetings with your consultant, Michael S. Lewis, and in writing
with you. The workplan is accepted as presented. Please
understand that acceptance of this further work on site does not
constitute an implied decision to grant site closure. Only upon
evaluation of the data gathered from the work can a decision
regarding site status be made.

SW

Robert Weston
Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Rafat Shahid, ACDPH
(B4 Howell, Chief, Hazardous Materials
Scott Seery, Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Mike Lewis, BEI






